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No more appointments! In so many counties across Oregon voters have lost the 

opportunity to have their vote counted because of the appointment process.  

Appointments disenfranchise voters by creating incumbents who were not chosen by 

the people. We know incumbents automatically have an advantage during an 

election. This is manipulation by those in power.  There is no good reason to 

circumvent elections. Say no to cronyism. Say no to this bill.  


